
**CONTRACTOR ANNOUNCEMENT** 
 

NOTICE OF SCAM E-MAIL 
 

MDOT has been informed that an e-mail from Myron Frierson has been 
circulating.  This is not an actual bid opportunity from MDOT.  DO NOT OPEN THIS 
E-MAIL IF RECEIVED.  Information contained in the scam e-mail is noted below: 
 
 
From:  Frierson Myron friersonm@michigan - gov.us  
Date:  November 15, 2018 
Subject:  Bid Invite Michigan Department of Transportation MDOT 
Bid #:  00874155 & 007720666 
Description:  Commercial Contracts/GC 
Bid Due Date:  November 26, 2018 
Time Due:  12:00 P.M (NO EXCEPTIONS) 
  

 
Note that this is not an actual bid opportunity from MDOT 

Please do not open this E-mail if Received 
 
 
Lansing, MI 
11/20/2018 


